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B e h i n d  T h e  S c e n e s

Because of ,the fact that 
his- father is not ,/ell,- 
Douglas Morris has the re­
sponsibility of lodging 
after his father's farm 

v/oric. Douglas also looks 

after the animals and 
takes his father from 
place to place.

Cornell Creech is often 
found, helping his mother 
around the house, as she 
is not able to do all the 
necessary work alone. He 
assists with the \;ashing 
and caring for the younger 

chiluren of the fa.nily.

’Vorking on Saturdays in 
7ilson at the'Hub, Gladys 
Boykin helps her fa.dly by 
earning extra money for 
her o /n spending.

Bernease Eatmon makes her 
room attractive by em­
broidering scarfs and 

spreads for dressers ajid 
pillo.vs. She also makes 
covers for chairs and 
dressing tables-

Jean B. Glover is making 
B, collection of recordin'^s

m il

B o o k  Ends

of her own voice in order 
to note the change made 
in her singing and to pre­
sent them as gifts to her 
friends•

Given the idea of rais­
ing capons by Lirs* George 
Finch, a former home ec. 
teacher, Beth Bissette has 
raised and sold capons and 
deposited the money in the 
bank:. She is using this 
money to help defray her 
expenses to the Press Con­
vention in lie./ Yoi'k.

The questionnaires re­
veal that Billy Murray’s 
favorite ■ ty-e party is 
"one v/here you can eat 
al 1 you \/ant •

I.i. LanceGter

ForeignGirl Expresses 
Thanks For Boxes

Meyer LSircelle, girl of 
Luxembourg, has written a 
letter to the Bailey Red 

Cross Council expressing 
her appreciation for the 
Red Cross boxes sent last 
fall.
She states that these 

boxes were received Decem­
ber 6 and the whole school, 
along with the students’ 
parents and younger broth­
ers and sisters, literally 
had a "feast with the nice 
and useful articles" these 
boxes contained.
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We Do 

Watch

Repair  

W o r k.

M a tc h in g  Bracele ts  

a n d

N ©ck laces

Wi lson's  O l d e s t  C r e d i t  J ewe le r s  

I 0 3 W Nest)  Street D e n n y ' s ____________Wilsor^. N.C.


